
THE FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY 

TALLAHASSEE 

OFFICE OF THE 

UNIVERSITY CHAPLAIN 

Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

August 26, 1963 

This is just to say that I appreciated very 
much your recent statement to the Congressional 
Committee. I am sure that your courage and candor 
have nspired many. 
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Sincerely, 

1L~ 
Paul M. Minus 
University Chaplain 




